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19th May 2021  

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Continued Payment of Fixed Penalty Notices (Traffic Tickets) 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to remind the general public that payment of Fixed Penalty 

Notices (traffic tickets) issued after May 26th, 2020 can be made at any of the twelve (12) authorised 

Trinidad and Tobago Postal Corporation (TTPOST) locations nationwide. All authorised TTPOST 

locations are operational and will continue to accept payment of Fixed Penalty Notices between the hours 

of 8:00AM and 4:00PM, Monday to Friday.  

 

Members of the public are reminded that when paying a Fixed Penalty Notice at any of the authorised 

TTPOST locations, recipients must have the Fixed Penalty Notice and/or the Fixed Penalty Notice 

number, and payment must be made in FULL IN ONE TRANSACTION.  

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

For further information on the operations of the new Traffic Ticketing System, visit the Ministry's website 

at:  www.mowt.gov.tt or www.drivingtt.com  
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http://www.mowt.gov.tt/
http://www.drivingtt.com/
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